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Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 

To : Engineering Community 

From : Judy Wortkoetter, County Engineer p-w 
R: Combo Plan Reviews 

It has come to my attention that not all combo review packages (new subdivisions with 
roadway infrastructure) have included a sign plan for review and approval. This has 
resulted in the need for changes of signs in the field at the final punch list inspection . 

This is a reminder that all combo submittals must include the sign plan for the new road 
layout. If it is not included it will be denied by Greenville County's Traffic Engineer. 

CC: Kurt Walters 
Hesha Gamble 
Merri Uhrinek 
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